
Notice to all Residents of the City of Sulphur 
 

 
 

Beginning on July 1st, Progressive Waste Solutions (PWS) will be providing solid waste 

collection for the city of Sulphur residents.  Each resident should receive a 96-gallon cart before 

July 1st to be put curbside for your residential solid waste.  Your current collection day will stay 

the same.  We will service each resident once per week.  Carts, bags and bundles must be placed 

at curbside by 6:00am on your designated collection day.. 

 

On collection day, please ensure that the cart is placed on a flat surface curbside with the arrow 

on the lid of the cart pointing toward the street and away from your property.  Please ensure carts 

are free standing away from mailboxes, cars, utility poles, etc. and allow at least 3 feet of 

clearance around the container.  Carts should be placed curbside on the city servitude 

immediately in front of your property. 

 

Please do not place the following materials into your cart:  hot ashes or charcoal, 

flammable items, household hazardous waste, paint, construction debris, dirt, bricks or 

concrete, automotive batteries, motor oil, loose grass and leaves, or tires. 

 

In addition to residential solid waste being serviced in carts, PWS will also provide collection of 

bulky waste, white goods, and yard waste.  Bulky waste consists of furniture or other like items 

that are too large or heavy to fit inside your 96-gallon cart.  White goods are appliances that do 

not contain Freon, such as stoves, dishwashers, etc.  Yard waste includes grass, leaves and tree 

trimmings.  Yard waste must be bagged and shall not exceed 50lbs.  Tree trimmings shall not 

exceed 3 inches in diameter or 3 feet in length and must be bagged, bundled or securely tied 

together. Additional items must be put at curbside and will be serviced once per week. 

 

PWS will observe the following holidays:  New Years Day, Thanksgiving, and Christmas 

Day.  If your service falls on one of these holidays or on a day after these holidays during the 

week, please place your waste out one day later than your normal service day for collection. 

 

Should your cart become damaged or you need a replacement, please contact customer service at 

337-436-2161. There is no charge for a replacement, however if you would like an additional 

cart there is a one time $70 fee.  If you already have an additional cart from a previous provider, 

you can put that curbside as well and we will service it. 

 

PWS thanks the residents of Sulphur for the opportunity to provide your solid waste collection 

needs and we look forward to a great partnership with the community. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Charles McLain 

Division Manager  



 


